
St. Michael’s C of E Primary Academy, 
Piers Road, 

Birmingham. 
B21 0UX 

 
Tel: 0121 554 7818 

Email: enquiry@stmich21.bham.sch.uk  
 

 

Head of School: Miss. M. Johnson 
Deputy Headteacher: Mr. D. Rogers 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Breakfast club 
 
I hope that you have all had a good break despite these uncertain times.   
 
Due to the changing situation with the virus and new guidelines given, breakfast club will 
now only be open to children of keyworkers and vulnerable pupils.  A list of who is classed 
as a keyworker can be found here:   
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-
educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-
educational-provision#critical-workers 
 
If you require a place, please follow the attached link to book your place.  You will be asked 
to upload evidence of your keyworker status. Please note that your child will not be 
admitted to breakfast club unless you have received confirmation from school that you have 
a place.  We will confirm your place by 5th January 2021. 
 
Click here to book 
 
If you have any queries, please email enquiry@stmich21.bham.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Melanie Johnson 
Acting Headteacher 
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